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Honorable Supervisors,

The Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange strongly opposes Item 17 regarding the “Planning
Services Fee Schedule”. This Item is loaded with tens of thousands of dollars worth of fees on
our local El Dorado County builders. In the worst economy since the Great Depression we
should not be placing these burdens on our struggling businesses and working class families.
This measure will not only discourage economic activity, but cost El Dorado County valuable
wage earning jobs. The discussion of imposing such a costly measure on local individuals and
businesses is incredibly unreasonable fiscally and morally. Thank you for your time.

-- Sincerely,
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Scott Whyte
Political Director
Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange
P: (916) 442-8991
F: (916) 446-3117
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Honorable Supervisors,

The Sacramento Regional Builders Exchange strongly opposes Item 17 regarding the “Planning Services
Fee Schedule”. This Item is loaded with tens of thousands of dollars worth of fees on our local El Dorado
County builders. In the worst economy since the Great Depression we should not be placing these
burdens on our struggling businesses and working class families. This measure will not only discourage
economic activity, but cost El Dorado County valuable wage earning jobs. The discussion of imposing
such a costly measure on local individuals and businesses is incredibly unreasonable fiscally and morally.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Scott Whyte
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